ORTEGA € JUNEAU

Construction Company

April 1, 2015

Dear Charles De La Rosa,

| would like to thank you and the team at Florida Foundation, Corp for providing excellent
service to Ortega-Juneau since 2014. Your personal commitment to making our auger cast piles
on schedule and providing excellent service is very much appreciated. In addition, your crew
created a great work environment along with great attention to safety protocol.

I would highly recommend your services to any company looking for a proficient auger cast pile
company. Please feel free to use this letter as a recommendation to other potential clients.

Thank you again for a job wel?done.

Construction Operation’s Manager
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